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HSLC Shelter Hours 
 

Sunday & Monday: Closed 
Tuesday – Saturday 

 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.* 
*by appointment only 

 
Please call ahead to make an 

appointment, walk-ins are 
 not currently allowed. 

 
 Additional availability by 

appointment only. 
 

Anyone who enters must  
wear a face mask. 

The HSLC Food Pantry is 
operating by appointment only. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Us 
Humane Society of Logan County 

1801 N. Lincoln Parkway 
Lincoln, IL 62656 
hslclincoln.org 
217-737-4042 

shelter@hslclincoln.org 
Facebook.com/HSLCLincoln 

Instagram: @HSLCLincoln 

In October HSLC took in and adopted out 
11 animals were taken in: 9 dogs and 2 cats 
10 adoptions occurred: 6 cats and 4 dogs  
4 cats in foster. 
 
HSLC October Food Pantry 
32 dogs and 35 cats were served from 20 families.  
Thank you to Dr. Green for donating 862 pounds of dog food 
this past month to our food pantry! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jake, available for adoption. 
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Volunteers Needed 

HSLC needs volunteers for our animal care shifts. 
If you can give one-two hours per week, we 
would greatly appreciate your commitment. 
We offer daily dog shifts at 8:00, 12:00, and 5:00 
and daily cat shifts at 8:00 and 5:00.  
 
If you are interested in learning more 
about volunteering, please  
call HSLC at 217-737-4042 or email us at 
shelter@hslclincoln.org.  
 

Walmart Tree 

Thank you to Lincoln Walmart for 
putting up a Christmas Tree for HSLC! 
The tree has our current wish list as 
well as pictures of past and present 
animals!  We love our community and 
we are so grateful for the continued 
support!  

 

HSLC Board of Directors 

As of January 2022, the HSLC Board 
of Directors will have three vacant 
board positions. 

Interested candidates must be 
members of HSLC. If you would like to 
apply for an open board position, 
please submit a letter of interest by 
December 20th to 
shelter@hslclincoln.org 

This position allows you to learn about 
HSLC operations, procedures, and 
have a voice in the direction of the 
shelter’s progress and vision going 
forward. We hope that you will 
consider serving.     
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